
 
 

Child Online Protection  
High Level Dialogue  

10 October 2016 

9:30-10.30 

Room H, ITU Headquarters 

Geneva, Switzerland 

To commemorate the European Cyber Security 

Month, the Council of Europe and ITU are co-

organising a high level dialogue on child online 

protection: 

- Mr Malcolm Johnson, Deputy Secretary General, 

ITU 

- H.E. Ambassador Murat Adali, Permanent 

Observer of the Council of Europe  

- H.E. Ambassador Carl Hallergard, Deputy Head 

of Delegation of the European Union to the UN, 

Geneva        

Open to all ITU member states, sector members 

and relevant stakeholders. 

 


